
This Bill actually creates a chaos situation for law abiding Oregonians, blocking them from all manner of buildings or jurisdictions.. 
Hit and miss.
Some institutions already have this, individual schools for example.  That has worked pretty well, certainly for those which DO NOT 
BLOCK entry by law abiding concealed carry licensed Oregonians. 
Suppose your child is going to a school with the "gun free zone" warning.
But an individual who has no concern for laws will simply do as they wish, regardless of rules.  They will enter with intent to do harm.
Meanwhile, an honest, lawful person who has passed a background check and other concealed carry requirements and likely could 
offer some manner of protection to others will be prohibited from entering.
Your law will have just blocked the most likely chance to prevent unrestricted harm in that facility.  Your law destroyed any chance 
they had.
Since laws do not stop criminals nor deranged individuals from anything, you need to allow good people with concealed carry, who 
have passed background checks, to be present in the hope they may offer some protection to innocent people.
That is far better than Laws that never stop criminals or bad intentions.


